
From: Kouyoumdjian, Patty@Waterboards
To: Daron Banks 

Subject: Modification of Whole House Replacement Water Program CAO R6V-2011-0005A2
Date: Monday, September 30, 2013 3:21:05 PM

Hello Daron,
 
I am writing regarding your September 9, 2013 email to me, which appears to be similar to an email I
received from Theresa Schoffstall  requesting an amendment to the Cleanup and Abatement Order (CAO).  I
would like to better understand your request, so please correct me if I am wrong.  You and Theresa request
that the one-mile buffer be drawn around all chromium 6 concentrations at 3.1 ppb and above, regardless
of whether the chromium 6 detection is part of the larger contiguous plume or not, and that all 3.1 ppb
detections of chromium 6 and above are the responsibility of PG&E.  Also, can you please explain the
reasons why you believe this request to amend the CAO is important for protecting public health?
 
If you can submit your explanation to me by noon on October 21, 2013, I can consider your request and
supporting information as part of the public comment regarding PG&E’s request to modify the whole house
water cleanup and abatement order.   Any decision that I make has to be based upon evidence in the
record, so please be sure that I have all of the information that you believe I should consider.  More
information about PG&E’s request and our request for public comment can be found here:
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/rwqcb6/water_issues/projects/pge/docs/pge20130910_solicitcomments.pdf
  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me or Doug Smith, Supervising Engineering Geologist, at
DFSmith@waterboards.ca.gov or (530) 542-5453.  Thank you for your cooperation and I look forward to
receiving your information. 
 
Patty Zwarts Kouyoumdjian, Executive Officer
Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board
2501 Lake Tahoe Blvd.
South Lake Tahoe, California 96150
(530) 542-5412 Phone
(530) 544-2271 FAX
pzkouyoumdjian@waterboards.ca.gov
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